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Hello CNRE,
 

This coming Monday the 29th VT is changing how you will access any of your VT Google Apps also
known as VT G-Suite like Mail, Drive and Groups.  I’m sure a lot of you have already seen
announcements but I thought it was important to hear it from CNRE-IT as well.  Starting Monday
when you go to gmail.com and enter in your Google Apps account (PID@vt.edu) you will be
redirected to the standard VT Login service that you’re already familiar with for things like
onecampus, hokiespa.vt.edu, and hokiemart.  Once there you will provide your PID(without the
@vt.edu)  and PIDPassword and then use your desired 2-FA method to login.  Once logged in
everything should be as it was before.  Note that if you had previously enabled Googles 2-FA on your
VT Google Apps account it will be bypassed after this change since you’ll now be using your PID
credentials and be behind VT’s DUO 2-FA implementation.  Essentially you’ll never need to use or
remember your Google Apps password ever again!
 
Here is a link to a 4help KB article (with screenshots) to help explain the new process.
https://vt4help.service-now.com/sp?id=kb_article&sys_id=3e9ac18edb330f001e072fe51b961994
 
Thanks.
Lon
 
=======================================
Lon A. Weber, Director of IT
College of Natural Resources and Environment (MC0324)
Cheatham Hall, RM 216C1, Virginia Tech
310 West Campus Drive
Blacksburg, VA 24061
Phone: 540-231-3277 Fax: 540-231-7664
http://it.cnre.vt.edu
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